January 6, 2012
Lynn Mazur P.E. CFM
AMAFCA
Re:
Southeast Valley Drainage and Stormwater Quality Management Plan

Wilson and Company, December 2011 (P14/D000)
DRAFT


Dear Ms. Mazur,
The DSQMP should contain plan size documents that show basins, flows, proposed and existing infrastructure, and capacity of infrastructure for existing and proposed conditions for each drainage area.  This style of presentation minimizes review time and allows the reader to view the most of the data on one plan-size sheet of paper.
I appreciate your consideration in accepting my comment for a different presentation style.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986.







Sincerely,







Curtis Cherne, P.E.






Principal Engineer






Development and Building Services

C:
e-mail
